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Subject: Communication from the Transit and Parking System Manager, on behalf of Alder Perez,
requesting the use of the northeast quadrant of the City parking lot between Grove and Hayes, north
of Washington Avenue in West Racine as a possible site for a community garden. Mike Maierle
invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 12-11-18:  Defer pending
further action by the requestor.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 01-08-19: Defer and review
history on parking leases.
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